
Kindergarten Orientation Feedback Request 

Dear Parents, 

Thank you for attending our Kindergarten Orientation. We appreciate your presence and hope 

you found the session informative and helpful. 

In our effort to continuously improve our programs, we would love to hear your feedback about 

the orientation. Your thoughts and suggestions are invaluable to us. 

Please take a moment to answer the following questions: 

• What did you enjoy most about the orientation? 

• What topics would you like us to cover in future orientations? 

• Do you have any suggestions for improvement? 

You can respond to this email or fill out the attached feedback form and return it by the end of 

the week. 

Thank you for your support! 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[School Name] 

[Contact Information] 


